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 Mrs GA 

RAMSAY-WHITE

OBJ2015/3445/P 21/07/2015  12:29:28 I am a resident of spring court and I would like to object to this planning application. I am disappointed 

that we have not been officially notified of this proposal that would greatly impact on our building and 

lives. From the daylight report it looks like this development would greatly reduce the quality and 

length of sunlight in our building. Our building is occupied by senior residents who are spending a lot 

of their time indoors and a reduction in sunlight will be a detriment on their mood and health.

Flat 19

Spring Court

1B Iverson Road

London
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